
Comment from Tennessee Highway Safety Office 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Feb 16, 2024 

The Tennessee Highway Safety Office, a member in good standing with the Governor's Highway 

Safety Association (GHSA), fully endorses and supports the letter presented by the GHSA on 

behalf of its membership in regard to the Nondiscrimination Compliance Program. The letter 

provides, in detail, those concerns and recommendations discussed with its members. 
 


